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November 10, 2017 

Dear Ancaster Meadow Families, 

The school was alerted to an incident of vandalism through its security system after 

midnight on Friday, November 10, 2017. 

Several windows were broken and graffiti messages were sprayed on the external wall 

of the school that contained harmful statements and a threat. 

Hamilton Police Service was immediately notified. They searched the school and 

provided clearance prior to 7:00 a.m., which is when the childcare and school opened. 

Facilities Management at Hamilton-Wentworth District School Board were contacted 

and the windows will be replaced. 

The safety of our staff and students is our first priority. We thank staff for their 

leadership during this time and for providing a safe environment. 

If you have any concerns, please contact me either by calling the school office or 

through my email sgoodacr@hwdsb.on.ca 

Sincerely, 

Simon Goodacre, Principal 
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